Committee(s):	Date(s):
The City Bridge Trust	9 May 2013
Subject:	Public
Reports on Monitoring Visits  Report of:	For Information
Chief Grants Officer	

## **Summary**

At each of your meetings, you receive two sample monitoring visit reports. These are in addition to two substantial monitoring reports you receive annually. One of these, a report reflecting on issues arising from the monitoring and evaluation of grants was presented to your February 2013 meeting, and a statistical monitoring report looking at trends in your grant-making was presented to your October 2012 meeting.

Reports to this Committee are from a visit to Carbon Leapfrog, which has a two year grant under your London's Environment programme, and Welcare in Greenwich, which you fund through Positive Transitions to Independent Living. Carbon Leapfrog is supported to undertake an environmental education project. Welcare in Greenwich runs a support group for parents with learning disabilities.

## Recommendation

That Members receive this report and note its contents.

## Contact:

Tim Wilson

Tel: 020 7332 3716

 $\label{lem:email: tim.wilson@cityoflondon.gov.uk} Email: \ \underline{tim.wilson@cityoflondon.gov.uk}$ 

Date report written: 29/04/2013